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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Rose Page  

Address 
8580 Padgett Drive 
Charlotte Hall, MD 20622 

Phone 
2403677717  

Email 
rosepage4@verizon.net 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I want to know how many staff members the hospital is short due to Letting go of the nurses because they refuse to get the shot 
which is also causing the shortage of staff. This variant also seems to be not as life threatening as the first so why arent we just 
telling people if you have mild symptoms then there is no need for testing just stay home till your symptoms are gone? it sounds like 
the hospital is overcome with people with mild symptoms or they just want to get tested. Why do we need to get tested? Again if 
your sick stay home unless you have serious problems breathing or your symptoms get worse. We have other neighboring counties 
that do not require masks and their numbers dont seem to be as bad as Charles County and PG county where we have been 
requiring masks, only recently have they lifted the mask but I think going back to the masks is not going to prevent the spread of this 
variant, it will only give people a false sense of security. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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